
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held Tuesday, December 12th, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. in 
the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors Meeting Room, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA to consider 
proposed bi-weekly curbside green waste collection service, May through October, and corresponding rate 
adjustment for residential customers in the Area B, Grizzly Flats Community, effective January 1, 2018.  To 
view the complete Agenda Item, please visit the El Dorado County Board of Supervisor’s website at www.
edcgov.us/BOS/ and select Menu, Agendas, then the agenda for December 12th, 2017, or contact the 
Environmental Management Department directly at (530) 621-6664.

EL DORADO DISPOSAL – AREA B, COMMUNITY OF GRIZZLY FLATS
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED RATE INCREASE FOR 

CURBSIDE GREEN WASTE COLLECTION SERVICE

The current and proposed rates are as follows:

Residential		  Current Rate -  			   Proposed Rate - 					   
			   No Green Waste Service		  With Green Waste Service*
35 gallon cart		  $21.95				    $25.45
64 gallon cart		  $29.96				    $33.46
96 gallon cart		  $36.15				    $39.65

*Note: Proposed rate increase for six (6) months of curbside green waste service, May through October, has been prorated over 
a twelve (12) month period. 14-1047 6F 1 of 2
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